AT

PHD House, 4th Floor, Ramakrishna Dalmia Wing
4/2, Siri Institutional Area, August Kranti Marg, New Delhi — 110016,
Tel# 9599665859 E-mail: ajafari@mait.com Website: http://www.mait.com

Ref.No.MAIT/PY/2686 April 13, 2023

Shri Sanjay Mangal
Principal Commissioner (GST-I)
Ministry of Finance

Sub: Industry concerns reg. GST related issues

Respected Sir,

Greetings from MAIT!

At the outset, we would like to take this opportunity to thank the Central Board of Indirect
Taxes and Customs (CBIC) for its continued support to the Indian industries. We deeply
appreciate the multiple initiatives undertaken by the Government of India to promote
electronics hardware manufacturing in the country including mobiles, laptops, tablets and
other ICT products.

Sir, we are writing to bring to your kind attention to some pressing issues related to the Goods
and Services Tax (GST) in India. While GST has been hailed as a major reform in the Indian
tax system, there are still some concerns that need to be addressed.

In this regard, MAIT has executed the exercise of compiling the critical issues pertaining to

GST from its member base. We have attached the Summary of Issues as Annexure to this
letter.

We hope the issues faced by the industry merit your kind consideration.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Warm regards,

" Col. AA Jafri, Retd.
Director General



